
Shadsworth Infant School Newsletter                         
Friday 19th April 2024 

 

There is an expectation that children are in school everyday! 

Education is not optional! There is an expectation that children are in school everyday! 



 



Message from Mrs Crompton 



 



Welcome back to school for the start of the Summer term. We have all been busy getting our new topics 

started. Make sure you look on Facebook at Year 2’s Mini Museum, Year 1’s 3-D art sculptures and 

Reception’s Giganotosaurus! The children have been very keen to get started.  

Attendance wise we have started well this week, with a whole school attendance figure of 96.5%, it is 

really important we keep this up as it the one area we as a community can make better, and as hopefully 

the warmer weather is here, then there are less coughs and colds going around. We have lots planned 

across the summer term, please have a look at your year group curriculum overviews and the diary dates 

to keep up to date  

Shadsworth Stars  

 

This week we have said 'well done' to ........................ 

 

                                Good Work                                   Good Behaviour  

 

RM                                    Karla-Marie  O                                 Logan F                                          

RB                                     Holly P                                               Logan B 

1J                                      Oliver B                                             Shane C 

1W                                     Howie B                                            Makkiyah F 

2H                                      Noah P                                              Oscar S 

2GH                                   Mason  K                                           Kiaus P 

 

Headteacher Award goes to  Scarlett C Class 1W 

 

Lunchtime Award goes to Skylar H  Class 1J 



 

1 - Attendance & Lates  

 

                             %                              Late 

 

 

RM                          93                               4  

RB                          96                                0 

1J                           97                              10 

1W                          97                               3 

2H                           99                               3 

2GH                        97                               5 

  

Whole School     96.5                             25 

It is essential children come to school every day and they are on time.  If you are unsure if your child is 

well enough, bring them and we will send them home if necessary.  If your child is not well enough to 

come to school - Please telephone the school office on tel: 01254 698002 to report your child's 

absence  - failing to do so may result in a home visit and an unauthorised absence. 

 

Please be mindful the entrance doors to classrooms do not open until 8.40am and close @ 8.50am.  

Registers are taken prompt at 8.50am. Children will be marked late after 9.00am.  If you arrive  to school 

after the doors are locked or you arrive to school after 9.00am please make sure you report to the 

School Office with your child to ensure they receive their mark. 



Weekly Dates  

 

Tuesday 23rd April 2024 

Book Sale in School - Please don't send your child with more than £1  - Thank you for your continued 

support! 

 

 

 

 

 

Tuesday 30th April 2024 

3.30pm-5.00pm Messy Church school hall  - Please sign up at the school office - If you have already 

completed a registration form and still wishing to join in, please telephone the school office on tel: 

01254 698002 and give your name the number of attendees  We need to know in advance for dietary 

requirements etc - many thanks for your continued support! 

 

 

 

 

 

Monday 6th May 2024  

May Day Bank Holiday - School Closed this day  

 

 

 

 

 

Tuesday 7th May 2024 

 8.40am School Open  



 

 

 

 

Wednesday 8th May 2024 

3 for 2 Book Fair visits - children can purchase books after school up until Tuesday 14th May 2024 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Monday 13th May 2024 

8.45am-11.30am Year 1's Wonderdome  - Consent form to follow soon please keep an eye out for this 

coming home with your child.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

Tuesday 14th May 2024 

Last day for the 3 for 2 Book Fair purchases 

 

 

 

 

 

Wednesday 22nd May 2024 



Year 2's visit Liverpool Museum - Completed consent forms and £15.00 payable to your child's class 

teacher by Friday 17th May 2024 - Children will be supplied with a school packed lunch, are to wear full 

school uniform and arrive at school no later than  8.40am on this day  

 

 

 

 

 

 

Friday 24th May 2024 

Non - Uniform Day Please bring £1 - Thank you for your continued support! 

3.20pm School Closes for Half-term  

 

 

 

 

 

Monday 3rd June 2024 School Re-Opens 

Welcome Back!  

8am Breakfast Club  

8.40am Soft Start  

 

 

 

 

 

Thursday 6th June 2024 

 Class Photo Day  

 



 

 

 

 

Friday 19th July 22024  

Non-Uniform Day - Please bring £1 - thank you for your continued support 

1.30pm School Closes for Summer Holidays  

 

Breakfast Club  - opens from 8.00am  

 

Please can we remind you that Breakfast Club needs to be paid for daily, it is £1 per day or £4 for the 

week to be paid in advance on the Monday - Thank you 



As you are aware we use ParentMail for our communication. Please 

download the App to receive notifications to enable you to keep up to 

date on school communications and completion of relevant 

documents etc. Also please check out our school facebook page. 

 

The Cancer Bank Collection  

Please note we are only able to collect brand new items in their original packaging and label. 

Here are a few suitable items  we are collecting :- 

Soft hair brushes, dark nail varnish, hats, gloves, scarves, head bands, soft tooth brushes etc... Please 

see below flyers for other ideas.... Many thanks for your continued support! 

 



 

 

Parent Information..... 

BOOK SALE in School - Tuesday 23rd April 2024 

 

We have had a big clear out in the school library so we can make room for some new books.  We will be 

selling books we no longer need next Tuesday 23rd April 2024 during school time.  The books will be 50p 

each with a maximum for 2 per child, so please don't send more than £1.  All money raised will be 

reinstated into new books. Thank you for your continued support! 



Nursery Places Available for September 2024 For enquiries, 

admissions or to arrange a visit, please call 01254 698002 or email: 

office@shadsworthinfant.blackburn.sch.uk 

 

 

mailto:office@shadsworthinfant.blackburn.sch.uk
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